
Favorable SB0525                               2/5/25    Judicial Proceedings Committee 
 
Name—Maureen Fine 
2509 Knighthill Lane 
Bowie, MD. 20715 
 
 
Dear Senators and members of the Judicial Proceedings Committee, 
 
Please vote Favorably for this bill. Littering is destroying our quality of life and our health. In the 
past, I have seen landscaping crews dump yard waste in public parks, advertising literature 
dumped en masse in a protected area, etc. This problem needs to be addressed! 
 
I believe that this bill will help citizens address the overwhelming amount of trash burying our 
neighborhoods, roadsides, shopping areas, and parks. It offers the added incentive of allowing a 
member of the public to receive a portion of the fines collected in relation to a violation. 
 
Please support SB0525. 
 
Thank you, 
Maureen Fine 


